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The World Bank’s Board of Executive Directors has approved a US$100 million credit from the International
Development Association (IDA) to improve maternal, newborn and child health in Myanmar.

The Essential Health Services Access Project is expected to benefit about 4 million pregnant women and young
children across all of Myanmar’s 330 townships. The Project aims to increase coverage of critical health services that
provide quality care, with a focus on the health of mothers, infants and children.

Read press release here [1]
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